Gabrielle Allan

From: sysadmin@interlated.com.au on behalf of Gardens of Stone <sysadmin@interlated.com.au>
Sent: Thursday, 12 October 2023 10:26 PM

To: Gabrielle Allan

Cc: jrobens@interlated.com.au; keith.muir6@bigpond.com

Subject: Angus Place mod 8 and West Coal Services mod 5 submission

| have made a reportable political donation:
No

| would like my name withheld: No

Grant O’Leary
grant.olearyl55@gmail.com
44 Arthur st

Wellington, NSW. 2820

| am objecting to the proposal:
Yes

The gardens of stone provide a wide range of unique and varied environments, sights and experiences. There should
be no human activity in this area that would cause damage or harm.

No exhibition should be for as long as it takes to ensure all decision makers and stakeholders fully understand the
submissions and issues at Hans.

The swamp area in question forms part of the complex ecosystem that is encapsulated in the gardens of stone and
no human activity should be allowed that would damage this.

All mining seems to be profit rather than environmentally focused
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